
SUPERINTENDENT’S EXCEPTIONAL EDUCATION 
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

SEEPAC, the Superintendent Exceptional 
Education Parent Advisory Council in the DeKalb 
County School District, comprises a diverse 
assembly of parents/guardians and community 
members united in their mission to champion the 
perspectives of our families and staff.

The mission of SEEPAC is to facilitate 
communication between students, parents, 
community members, and administrators, for the 
purpose of improving the quality of the 
district-wide Exceptional Education programs, 
and practices. 
The SEEPAC offers the opportunity to raise 
questions, to voice your concerns, and to provide 
direct input to administrators in an effort to ensure 
the delivery of appropriate services to students 
with disabilities.

Who should join the superintendent’s 
exceptional education parent advisory council?

5Parents and/or guardians of children who 
receive any type of Exceptional education 
services or accommodations in school, such as 
an Individualized Education Program (IEP), a 504 
accommodation, or out-of-district placement.

5Parents who think their child may have some
learning differences.

5Parents who would like to understand or have
an interest in the Exceptional Education process.

5Parents, educators, or any members of the 
community who want to learn more.

The Superintendent’s Exceptional Education Parent 
Advisory Council holds six meetings throughout the 
school year. Each member of SEEPAC is required to 
commit to attending AT LEAST 5 meetings. 

If you are interested in joining the SEEPAC, please
visit: https://survey.sogolytics.com/r/g7dSda or 
scan the QR code to complete the application for 
consideration.  

Nominations Timeline

February 26, 2024 | Nomination Open
You may choose to nominate someone or 
self-nominate.
March 11, 2024 at 5pm | Nominations Close
Nominees will receive an email to confirm their 
interest in serving on the council.
March 15, 2024
SEEPAC members will be notified by email. 


